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I enjoy the convenience of voting by mail. I am opposed to any change in the current 

law. I believe the republican senator who has proposed this bill is looking to earn 

points from the republican party. Though there have been minor issues with the 

current system, I believe it works well and serves every Oregonian equally. 


